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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As we settle back down to a more usual school routine, we are planning some fun and enjoyable summer term events 
for our nursery and schools. 
 
As you will appreciate, all provisional arrangements that we put in place will be subject to change, if government 
guidance should be amended in any way during this school term; all of the traditional school events, such as the 
sports mornings and concert performances, will therefore be under continuous review until they can be finally 
confirmed as either virtual occasions, which will be available to view on our websites, or face to face events. 
 
The calendar dates on the next page have been scheduled in order to provide you with as much notice as possible of 
the proposed summer term activities which we are planning at this time; all sessions will be run within the boundaries 
of any health and safety control measures which we will be required to apply in order to be COVID secure. 
 
Please be assured that as soon as we have updates from the Department of Education regarding these 
considerations we will be updating you as promptly as possible. 
 
We would also like to advise you that all current safety requirements that are in place for the whole school community 
e.g. the wearing of face coverings, the one way system around the school site, the staggered start/end of the school 
day, as well as break/lunch times, will be continuing until further notice. 
 
We are now looking forward to our in-school activities, such as the Numbers Day, the Online Safety Day and our 
popular Arts Week, which will be taking place as usual across both schools. 
 
Wishing you and your families a relaxing and enjoyable summer term. 
 

Carolyn Fox                            
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Our Online Safety Day is being held on 
Thursday 27th May, during which time 
the children will take part in sessions 
which focus on the safe use of the 
Internet. 

Course materials will also be sent out 
for parents’ information and use, which 
we hope will be helpful for you in 
support of this important aspect of our 
safeguarding agenda. 

 

 

Rise Park Learning Powers 

We are excited to be using Rise 
Park’s Learning Powers to 
support our Curriculum Vision! 

Here is the Superhero for the 
Learning Power of Self-Belief, 
which was created by one of our 
pupils. 



   
Summer Term 19th April –  23rd July 

Thursday 6th May School Closure - Polling Day 

Friday 7th May  NSPCC Numbers Day 

Thursday 27th May Online Safety Day 

Half Term 31st May – 4th June 

Monday 7th June INSET DAY 

Monday 21st June Arts Week 

W/C Monday 28th June PTFA Year 6 Treat 

(TBC) 

Monday 28th June Infant Sports Morning 

Wednesday 30th June Nursery Sports Morning 

Friday 2nd July Junior Sports Morning 

Thursday 8th July Year 2 Celebration Concert 

Friday 9th July Reports out 

Monday 12th July Transition Morning 

Monday 12th July Display Evening/ 

Nursery Open Evening 

Friday 16th July Year 6 Concert 

Wednesday 21st July Year 6 Cups Assembly 

Friday 23rd July TERM ENDS 

SCHOOL CLOSURE DATES  

 
Please note that the schools will be closed for the following days: 
 

Thursday 6th May                 (Polling Day) 
Monday 7th June                 (INSET Day) 
Wednesday 1st September (INSET DAY) 
 
We return to school on Thursday 2nd September 2021. 
 
For further information, please visit our school websites: 
 

www.riseparknursery.co.uk 
www.riseparkinfants.co.uk 
www.riseparkjuniors.co.uk 

http://www.riseparknursery.co.uk/
http://www.riseparkinfants.co.uk/
http://www.riseparkjuniors.co.uk/

